
TOWN OF ANDOVER SELECT BOARD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given to the property owners of the Town of Andover, Vermont that the Andover Select
Board will hold a public hearing on Thursday, February 8, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at the Andover Town Hall to
receive public  comments  on adding  short-term rentals  as  a conditional  use  to the Andover  Zoning
Regulations.

Dated at Andover, Vermont, this 9st day of January, 2024
Jeanette Haight, Clerk of the Board


